
March 10, 2000

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
NEVADA GAS TARIFF NO. 6

Subject:  Revision No. 030 

Attached are revised tariff sheets filed in Advice Letter
No. 375-A applicable to Southwest Gas Corporation’s
(Southwest) Southern and Northern Nevada Divisions.  The
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (Commission) approved
these sheets and made them effective March 9, 2000.

The subject tariff sheets reflect the removal of the
percentage amount of taxes and assessments that Southwest
is required to collect for the various taxing authorities.
In the absence of having the tax and assessment amounts in
Southwest’s Nevada Gas Tariff, Southwest will provide
notification of changes in taxes and assessments to the
Commission and tariff holders by means of a detailed tax
sheet.  

The following changes should be made in your copy of
Southwest's Nevada Gas Tariff:

Insert P.S.C.N. Sheet No.   Supersedes P.S.C.N. Sheet No.

    First Revised 4              Original 4
    Second Revised 5             First Revised 74
    Sixth Revised 13             Fifth Revised 13        
    Fourth Revised 14            Third Revised 14
    Sixth Revised 17             Fifth Revised 17
    Fourth Revised 18            Third Revised 18
    First Revised 20             Original 20
    Seventh Revised 164          Sixth Revised 164
    Fifth Revised 184            Fourth Revised 184
    First Revised 185            Original 185
    First Revised 194-197        Original 194-197
    First Revised 198            Original 198
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Also attached herewith is Adjustment No. 1, which
represents the first tax sheet.  This tax sheet is not
considered a part of Southwest’s Nevada Gas Tariff;
however, for a handy reference, it is suggested that such
sheet be placed in front of your copy of Southwest’s Nevada
Gas Tariff.  Southwest will continue to provide future
adjustments to holders of Southwest’s Nevada Gas Tariff;
such adjustments will be consecutively numbered.

   
  
Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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